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SIMPSON MIDDLE SCHOOL
NEWSLETTER

Principal’s Message

While we have a lot of fun things going on, we want to remind everyone that we are fast approaching the end of Quarter3.
Please take a moment to review your child's academic progress and communicate with them about any outstanding
assignments or incomplete grades. Encouraging them to stay on top of their coursework during this final stretch can make
a significant difference in their overall performance.
 
Dr. LaEla Mitchell
Principal, Simpson Middle School

School News

Don't forget to order your 2023 - 2024 Yearbook
www.yearbookordercenter.com 

School Order Number: 640
Price $45

http://www.yearbookordercenter.com/


We have some important and exciting updates about our Simpson Foundation Fun Fair!
Due to the possibility of rain in the forecast for Friday, we have decided to err on the side of caution and move the 
Fun Fair to Thursday, March 7th. While this increases the chance of the students having a good time in good
weather, we know this change impacts the volunteers who signed up to help on Friday. We apologize whole heartedly
for the last-minute change, but we didn’t want you out in the rain either! If you are available to help out on Thursday,
please sign up using this link: https://tinyurl.com/yusjsst3
TODAY, Wednesday, March 6th is the last day to donate to dunk Dr. Mitchell! Which grade will it be? Support our
school today at http://bit.ly/simpsonfoundationfundraiser. 100% of the donations go directly to fund our
Technology Specialist, provide Teacher Grants, assist with School Beautification, and much more.
Speaking of the Dunk Tank, we had to make a last-minute switch and the “dunk-ees” 
for 8th grade will be Mr. Hopps & Ms. Kane! 7th grade students can dunk Ms. Childress and Mr. Watson and
6th grade students can dunk Dr. Kogan & Ms. Rogers!

https://tinyurl.com/yusjsst3
http://bit.ly/simpsonfoundationfundraiser


Thursday is going to be one for the history books and we couldn’t be more excited. We have lots of ticketed games and
plenty of free games for the students to enjoy. There will also be free popcorn and additional concessions available for

purchase. We are grateful for this Fun Fair sponsored by our Simpson Foundation, and we appreciate the continued support
of our incredible community. Please continue to donate what you can – every little bit helps!

Around The Campus



 

Neighborhood Food Pantry:     Must Ministries food pantry is conveniently located at:
 Sprayberry High School 2525 Sandy Plains Rd, Marietta, GA 30066 Lower left parking lot off of
Sandy Plains Rd. Monday, March 11th 4pm-6pm (every 2nd Mon. of the month)
 See the attached flyer for more details.

 

Help SEET win BIG for Simpson!!  The Simpson Eagle Environmental Team "SEET" is working on
a Glass Recycling project in March. Please don’t throw out any glass over the next few weeks. 
Set it aside for a great cause! 
We will collect glass for a recycling contest on Saturday, March 16th, here on campus.
 
We learned that glass sent to regular recycling centers is rendered mostly useless, but glass sent
to special recycling centers dedicated to glass is 100% recyclable. The glass we collect from
families and staff (and yes, any kind of glass bottle is fine – just rinse it out, please 😉)
can earn Simpson up to $2500 to reinvest in the school.
 
Participating families will earn PBIS points for students and be entered into a raffle for
many other prizes!
 

Click HERE for more information about glass recycling

Tutor Me Today is one of our new Simpson Foundation Sponsors.  Please see the attached Flyer
for Information on the fee basesd Tutoring Services for Middle School Students. 

Upcoming Events

https://cobbk12org-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/shanna_irving_cobbk12_org/EQ8vVBy89XpAsMfIAH6M3lQBhPfbPPkGmuWDdLjO6DnxfA?e=thiDgb
https://cobbk12org-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/shanna_irving_cobbk12_org/EQ8vVBy89XpAsMfIAH6M3lQBhPfbPPkGmuWDdLjO6DnxfA?e=thiDgb


3-6      6th & 7th grade Chorus Concert @ Lassiter 630pm
3-6      Sprayberry Rising 9th grade Night - 630pm @ Sprayberry HS - See attached Flyer for Information
3-7      SEEF - FUN FAIR CARNIVAL
3-11    Lassiter Rising 9th grade Parent and Student Night @ Lassiter - 6pm - See Attached Flyer for Information
3-14    Rising 6th grade Parent Night @ Simpson MS - 6:00pm
3-21    6th grade Orchestra String Jamboree @ Lassiter - 7:00pm
3-25 to 3-29  -  Spirit Week
3-26    Principal Coffee & Chat - 10:00am
           Moving on Up! Understanding articulation and course placement for next year
4-1 to 4-5  -  Spring Break - No School

PTSA  ANNOUNCEMENTS



Simpson PTSA
Announcements:

Click on the link below for this
week’s PTSA Announcements! 

PTSA Announcements for
March 6 

PTSA
 SPIRIT NIGHTS

Please join us for our March
Spirit Nights.  A portion of your

purchase will come back to
support our Simpson PTSA!!

PTSA Volunteers Needed for the

https://www.simpsonptsa.org/newsletter/06409-nl20240301073349-003840900-142038448
https://www.simpsonptsa.org/newsletter/06409-nl20240301073349-003840900-142038448


2024-25 school year
The Simpson MS PTSA is currently

recruiting for all executive board
and committee chairs for the 2024-
25 school year. We need your help! 

If you or someone you know is
interested in joining our PTSA

Executive Board for the 2024-2025
school year, 

please email the chair of our
nominating committee,

 Stacey Allbracht at:
stacey.albracht@simpsonptsa.or
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